January 2020 Nursery Newsletter



Welcome to Hindley Nursery School

A warm welcome to our new January children and parents as we begin a new year.

The children are settling into nursery well and are all working and playing hard.

Parents are reminded that 3 Year old nursery session times are:

9.00am to 12.00 noon

PM

12.45pm to 3.45pm

<u>30hr</u>

9.00am - 3.00pm

Pre-Nursery

(2 year olds) session times are:

9.15am to 12.15pm

PΜ

1.00pm to 4.00pm

If you need to collect your child earlier please make arrangements with staff before hand. Please ensure that children are collected promptly at the end of their session.



Celebration Dates

Chinese New Year—Saturday 25th January
Valentines Day—Friday 14th February
Pancake Day - Tuesday 25th February
Red Nose Day - Friday 15th March
World Book Day - Thursday 5th March
Mothers Day - Sunday 22nd March
Easter - Sunday 12th April







Chinese New Year

On Friday 24th of January we will be celebrating Chinese New Year.

Please bring your child wearing red or yellow!

School Fund Money

Could we please remind all parents to remember to pay School Fund money.

This is £2.50 per week and all children pay.

School Fund contributions fund the children's snack and special events in nursery.

The children can bring money to put in the dinosaur/tin on Wednesday or payment can be made at the office at any time.

School Admissions

If your child turns 4 **between 1st Septem- ber 2019 and 31st August 2020**, they will start reception class at the start of the new school year in September 2020.

www.wigan.gov.uk/schooladmissions



Uniform order

We are currently doing an uniform order, please ask Helen or Karen in the School Office for a uniform order form and return the order back before Friday the 31st of January.

Thank you

2 Simple

If you have not already registered to access 2 simple to receive reports of your child's progress.

Please see Karen / Helen in the office.

Your email address is all we need.

Change of Details

Reminder to Parents, if there are any change of personal details, i.e. emergency contact numbers, address etc, please go to the office to update details.

Please note if you are waiting in the entrance for your session to begin, ensure that your child plays nicely whilst they wait and demonstrate good behaviour.

We are aware that parking in and around nursery is restricted, could you please be considerate when dropping off / collecting your children.

Please note:

Disabled parking spaces are for designated badge holders only.

Sickness

Please remember that if your child is sick they must wait 48 hours before returning to nursery to prevent the spread of illness.

Thank you.

Clothes

Please could you check that you are taking home the right clothing for your child and that all clothing and shoes have names inside them.

If you find you have taken someone else's clothes home by mistake, please return the item to nursery as soon as possible.

Half Term

The nursery will be closed on

Monday 17th February and will re-open on

Monday 24th February

Website: - www.hindleynurseryschool.co.uk

Facebook: - Like us on Facebook 'Hindley Nursery School'